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Dear William,

I am writing to advise you that following consideration of the water quality investigation 
report undertaken by the Environment Agency and the exceptional circumstances of the
case, I have taken the decision not to proceed to enforcement action for the provision of a
public sewer at Freshwater East, Pembrokeshire.

If you require a copy of the Environment Agency’s investigation report please contact my 
officials on 029 20825509 or by email at water@wales.gsi.gov.uk.

I am attaching a copy of the Notice for information.

Best wishes,

John Griffiths AC / AM
Gweinidog yr Amgylchedd a Datblygu Cynaliadwy
Minister for Environment and Sustainable Development

   7  March 2013



Provision of a public sewer at Freshwater East in accordance 
with section 101A of the Water Industry Act 1991

On 26 October 2011 the Minister for Environment & Sustainable Development 
served on Dŵr Cymru Welsh Water a notice of his intention to take 
enforcement action in respect of a breach of section 101A of the Water 
Industry Act 1991 at Freshwater East in accordance with section 18 of the 
Water Industry Act 1991.

Following investigations, advice from the Environment Agency and the 
exceptional circumstances at Freshwater East, the Minister has taken the 
decision not to proceed to enforcement action in this case.
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